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Stoddard County Gospel Mission Re-Opening Plans
MAY 01ST 2020 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - The Stoddard County Gospel Mission will try to
reopen on Monday, May 4th at 9 a.m.  There are some specific rules

that will have to be followed to keep both the employees and the customers as safe as
possible.

They are implementing the following until further notice:

?Store Hours will be Mon – Fri ONLY 9:00 to 3:00 through June.

?Only 15 people allowed in the store at once per Stoddard County Public Health
Department

?1 Cart per Person

?No one under the age of 16 will be allowed in

?Face masks will be required to be worn by both employees and customers. You must
provide your own face mask as we do not have a supply available.

?To reduce the exposure, please be prepared to pay for your items at the time of check
out, during this time we would like to control the in and out traffic of the store.

?No public restrooms will be available until further notice

?Shopping carts will be cleaned by employees after each use to provide another level of
safety to our customers.
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During this time we ask that you be aware of the amount of time you spend in the store
and to be respectful of those waiting to enter since we do have a maximum of 15
customers in the store at once.

"We want to stress that while we are EXCITED to be opening, that we MUST abide by
the guidelines and if we find that people are not, it could jeopardize the store remaining
open"
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